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St. Mary Catholic School Parents

 

August 30, 2024
 



 

Aug 23-Sept 9: PTO Mum Sale
September 2: Labor Day- NO SCHOOL
September 5: PTO Meeting
September 10: Fall Pictures

 

Dear St. Mary Families, 

Thank you so much to everyone who helped with the St. Mary Golf Outing! It was a
huge success! Both the morning and afternoon flights were full. A special thank you
to Andrew and Abby Gordon and Greg and Rachel Amos for chairing the event for
St. Mary's! It truly takes a village!
Mum order forms have been sent home! Please ask family and friends to purchase
some mums to benefit our school!
In Sunday's Gospel, the Pharisees asked Jesus and his disciples why they did not
follow the rule of eating with clean hands. Jesus told them that they had forgotten
the meaning behind their rules. They thought that being clean made them holy
people. However, Jesus taught that we show our holiness when we love others
through our words and actions. God calls us to be kind and generous and to care for
all people, especially those in need. God’s laws help us love him and live in good,
loving relationships with one another.

I pray that all of you have a wonderful, long weekend! Happy Labor Day!

God Bless,
Mrs. Pam Wells
Principal

 

Our School Mission Statement



St. Mary’s Catholic School and PreSchool is Christ-
centered, emphasizing spiritual values rooted in the
Catholic faith. 

BELIEVING in Jesus Christ.
ACHIEVING academic excellence.
INSPIRING service, personal growth, and
responsibility

 

St. Mary's Theme for
2024-2025

The Eucharist is the Cornerstone, and
we are Building the City of God!

 

PTO News
Annual Mum Sale - Forms were sent home on Friday, August 23rd. Forms and
money must be returned to school no later than Friday, September 6th. Mums
will be delivered to school and will be ready for pick-up on Wednesday,
September 18th.
The PTO Golf Outing was on Saturday, August 24th at Antler Pointe Golf Club.
THANK YOU to Andrew & Abby Gordon, Greg & Rachel Amos, and to
everyone involved in making this happen!! We had a total of 43 teams play that
day!!
The next PTO meeting will be on Thursday, September 5th at 6:30 PM in St.
Mary School's multipurpose room.



If you have any questions, concerns, or suggestions, please reach out to Mary
Burklow, Liz Ging, Ashley Harpring, Jennifer Hoeing, or Jennifer Snow.

SMS PTO Facebook Page

 

Energy Bus: Positive Passengers
Congratulations to this week's winners of the Energy Bus: Positive Passengers!

These students have done an amazing job of showing respect, using their manners,
showing kindness towards classmates and staff members, and being good role

models!

Hunter Spaeth, Boyd Munson, Asher Schwering, Eve Gordon, Cole Rouse, Levi
Miller, Giovanny Leon, and Evie LeSar.

 

https://email-mg.flocknote.com/c/eJwUzc1uhCAUQOGngaW5PzAXFyyaNL4HyKWacQaDtrZv37g_OV-JgkzirEYU8uDJPYJdolAJ-AiaKI3BZ9GcRdVrTpUKI9o1EpCDwECIjsIgZUQlkepwrJCqcVC3Nj_f7dRhbi-7xeU898Pwh6HJ0HRd11DTrLm15x0Ymvbe6rrpsC-74Wkthj8R4EZC8MDonb13a4kkIozCtsd0pN_2Ng6O85X6X_8-lqH1L_sT6T8AAP__6KFBHA


 

SMS Spirit Wear
Use the QR Code or the link to purchase
new spirit wear! There are new items
added this year! Orders are made to
order. No stock items. 

Spirit Wear by
Country Made

Designs

https://email-mg.flocknote.com/c/eJwUzEGSqyAQANDTwE4LGkibBYu_8R4ITaS-Qoom4-T2U-5fveRRG0AryWsEpxzYxyJ3j4pgS3ozj4TOhs0tsEHElA2SAkeyeFBg1WIUaG1hmTE9NQFitvqZVcjCqny0-L-2QXNspzz8PsabhfknYBWwXtc1x_apo3_PkCgRl1flmwpYYzsOiqO0ygJWHtMZ-nfid-llTBeFLu-3JA-IaDQa2X3g8NuqsIrHrfuH97n1l_zx8BcAAP__Mw9IUA


 

 

Picture Day is Almost Here!
Click the link below to preorder your child's school pictures!



Click Here!

 

Circle City Volleyball CYO Day
Circle City Volleyball Club in Plainfield, IN will be running a CYO Volleyball Day on
Saturday, September 28th from 9:00 AM to 2:00 PM. Please see below for more

information. The link to register your child is also below!

https://email-mg.flocknote.com/c/eJwUzDtuxCAQANDTQGkNM6wHFxSRIqQ0uQPhs7bW61kBiZPbR-6fXvZsCNnq4g3jDW5oZ6dXX2Kcl5ulmckhZ4Sl2poyFpe4ApLePAJacARojEU3cV5MQeZqzVIhVmWh7pIeh4wyJXnq3a9jvLqiN4VBYTjPc_qK7dFz3Esf0kptcozLKgx9lZfCsMt9Oy5PISZF7wCOjZs_PvX1btkjM5Nh0s3HHn_lUBb6eMb21777Okm76x-P_wEAAP__P4pEzg




Register Here!

 

https://email-mg.flocknote.com/c/eJwcyzFSxSAQANDTQJnZXZZdKChscg-SgPn6ExxAR2_vaPWqdyRFR8q2JFTy4Ikl2DM5X2IsW5RNcsnMUvcMW4yMoFWqt49EQAzBASEyhUWPiIVUK2OskKthqM-2v99tlmVvl32mc86PYdyLodXQWlu_lrc2_93bZWglJkYfgzgJKGL_7uNIpKoO1dme8sjf7TYMY165__TPcS6tv9qvRL8BAAD___geOow




































 

Ongoing Fundraisers



Sent by Pam Wells   Reply

my info  •  unsubscribe

BoxTops for Education
Kroger - register online at kroger.com, our number is XJ640
Amazon Smile - smile.amazon.com

 

Our mailing address is:
226 E. 5th Street  |  Rushville, IN 46173

Phone: 765.932.3639
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